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Dear Members of Parliament,
 
I am writing to express that I DO NOT consent to an extension of the Emergency Bill.
 
An extension to the Bill would have a direct negative impact on my ability to maintain employment, ability to
produce income, my quality of lifestyle and my mental health.
I Demand an end to the State of Emergency, an enquiry into the reporting of COVID-19 statistics with an
accurate updated report to the general public.
Further to this, I Demand a lifting of restrictions unlawfully imposed of unvaccinated Australians.
 
Thank you.
 
Kind regards,

Elisha Rashleigh 
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